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Weekend Events 

Friday 
7 p.m. – Bonfire at the ballfield 

 

7:30 p.m. – Horseshoes  Come to the 

pits to play or just to hang out. 

 

Saturday 

Crock Pot Cookoff - Cancelled 

 

8 p.m. – Cornhole at shuffleboard 

courts, weather permitting.  

 

Wednesday 

WWSW, at Caroline Connors’ site 

#69.  BYOB 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 30 – 8:30 a.m. Golf Out-

ting at Chanticlaire Golf Course 

 

October 7 – Friendsgiving Pot Luck 

Dinner  One last opportunity to break 

bread with your fellow campers.  Sign 

up on the bulletin board to bring a 

traditional thanksgiving item – turkey, 

side dish, vegetable or dessert to our 

annual Friendsgiving Pot Luck.  We 

need people to sign up this weekend 

for event to happen.   

 

 

Fiber Optic Internet Sign Ups 
Those campers who have not yet 

signed up for fiber-optic internet, 

please include an e-mail address on 

your form so we may contact you 

regarding the process of getting your 

system installed.  Existing copper 

WiFi from Frontier will be dis-

continued when the fiber-optic system 

is activated.  

 

 

Router Update 
At the campground-wide meeting 

regarding fiber-optic internet with 

Frontier Communications last week-

end, the representative needed to 

confirm if routers were to be given to 

campers.  For the initial install, routers 

will be provided. 

 

 

 

Boat Storage At Laurel Lock 
New instructions for winter boat 

storage:  Park your trailer on the 

eastern tree-line side of the field or 

inside the cones set up in that area.   

 

 

Boat Storage Fee 
Those campers who had paid for boat 

winter storage prior to September 15, 

have had the tax reversed off their bill 

and their account will show a credit of 

$15.88.  Sorry for any inconvience 

this may have caused.  

 

 

New T-Shirts and Sweatshirts 
The new Laurel Lock t-shirts and 

sweatshirts are in our camp store.  

Check out the new colors.  Sizes in  

t-shirts are from small childrens to 

adult 2XL.  Sizes in sweatshirts are 

from adult small to 3XL.   

 

 

Rec Halls Are Open 
For campers wanting to get a break 

from the rain, consider gathering with 

friends in one of the rec halls.  We 

only ask that you leave the rooms as 

you found them.  

 

 

Our Condolences 
Our condolences to Amanda Nowak 

as she grieves her fathers passing on 

September 22.   

 

 
860-859-1424 

 

Trailer For Sale On Site 
On site #88, a 2018 - 30’Jayco Flight 

287 bhs with a queen bed master 

bedroom and double bunks.  The 

camper has 2 TVs, shed, camper cover 

and a newer 26 x 12 deck. 

 

 

A Closing Up Checklist 
Including this weekend, we have 3 

glorious weekends of camping left this 

season.  For those of you who choose 

to pack it in early and say goodbye to 

your camping friends, we have a 

checklist of items we would like you 

to consider when preparing your 

campsite for the winter: 

• Detach hookups from water 

and electric (we will shut 

down electric this winter) 

but do not remove the anti-

syphon valve from the 

water spigot 

 

• Winterize your RV water 

system or sign up for 

winterization 

 

• Disable and cover your golf 

cart or remove it from the 

property 

 

• Put away decorations and 

personal items on your site to 

prevent damage and allow for 

spring clean-up, especially if 

you are hiring LLC to clean 

up your leaves   

 

• Remove kayaks, canoes and 

SUPs from racks by the water 

and store under camper, on 

deck or take home  

 

• Sign up for site cleaning with 

the office if you wish to hire 

LLC to do it for you.  

 
• Tip picnic table on its side 

with 1 bench to the ground 

 
• Sign up and pay for boat 

storage if your boat will be 

here beyond October 9.  

 


